

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

November 20, 2001

MEMORANDUM

TO:

The Commission

General Counsel

Staff Director

Public Information

Press Office

Public Records

FROM:

Rosemary C. Smith

Assistant General Counsel

SUBJECT:

Late Comment on Draft Statement of Policy Regarding Party

Committee Transfers of Nonfederal Funds for Payment of

Allocable Expenses

Attached you will find one late comment submitted in response to the above Draft Statement of Policy, Notice 2001-15, published on November 7, 2001 (66 FR 56247). The comment period ended on November 14, 2001.

Attachments

cc:

Associate General Counsel for Policy

Congressional Affairs Officer

Executive Assistants



rudy petorelli <rpetorelli@home.com> on 11/17/2001 02:39:29 PM

To:

transfers@FEC

CC;

Subject: LINC Fundraisins

Gentlemen,

This email is to protest the DNC using the September 11 terrorist attack as an excuse to change campaing finance rules. That is a sham, and a shame.

Marlene Petorelli 519-1 Joseph Ct Naples, Fl. 34104 rpetorelli@home.com

